Welcome back to all Stanley families!  It’s going to be a great year at Stanley.  The enthusiasm of the kids and teachers has been so exciting these first few days!

For those who don’t know me, let me introduce myself and give you a brief summary of my role here at Stanley.  I taught first grade for several years in the Olathe school district before becoming a counselor.  This is my fifth year as an elementary counselor and I love it!  I have two boys over at Blue Valley High.    

The counselor in an Elementary school provides a variety of services.  One of my primary goals is delivering the Blue Valley Guidance Curriculum in lessons that are taught in every classroom.  Topics covered include Personal Safety, Study and Social Skills, Decision Making and Coping with feelings and change.  
Counseling happens with individuals or groups. Individual counseling can help a child understand themselves or others or provide comfort on a tough day.   Children can leave me a note if they would like to talk. Or often, I will see a child because of a parent referral.  Group sessions usually have an educational base where students learn about a specific topic.  It can be a great opportunity for learning and sharing about a common concern.  

Another important part of my job is working with parents and serving as a resource for you.  I am here to work on Social, Emotional, and Academic concerns.  Please feel free to contact me at 239-7217 or ecooper@bluevalleyk12.org.

I am looking forward to working with your children this year!

Beth Cooper

Counselor

P.S.  Monday September 28th is Family Day!  Family Day is a National Initiative to remind us all that sharing family time and eating meals together is a powerful buffer against alcohol and drug abuse in children and teens.  I’m going to participate.  It’s not going to be easy with a 16 and a 17 year old, but if we can’t get to the dinner table at the same time that day I’ll insist on breakfast together!   You can learn more about the effort at casafamilyday.org
